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Egerton Church of England Primary School  

 

Dear Prospective Headteacher, 

Our school has exceptionally unique learning which prepares us for our lives in the future. 

We have developed an exciting curriculum which challenges us to achieve our goals in life. 

In our new curriculum we have lots of new things like: Positive Action, BLP (Building 

Learning Power), Oracy, P4C, Harkness, Kagan and Maths Mastery. We are independent 

learners and no challenges are too daunting for us! This enables us to be confident, positive 

and make our own decisions. With the help of our teachers, the curriculum gives us the 

potential to excel in our learning. By the end of year 6 we are ready for secondary school. 

Our school is unique in its own way; from the staff to the pupils. The teachers provide fun 

and entertaining lessons that both adults and children enjoy. The staff don’t just respect you 

because you’re good at something; it’s because of our personalities and skills. The children 

in this school are like one big family! We may be in a little village, but we are a huge school! 

Our surroundings are beautiful and our class rooms are airy, spacious and light. We even 

have spare rooms including: a library, a hall (in which we have assemblies, lunch and PE) 

and a Nightingale room. Before school, we have a breakfast club every day, as well as a 

daily after school club which people go to when their mums and dads get back from work 

late. 

We have just resurfaced our field at Egerton and it now has excellent drainage and we can 

go on it all year round. We also have four laptop trollies as well as an iPad trolley. Our class 

rooms are equipped with white boards and projectors. We have two playgrounds, a field, six 

goals, play equipment, play leaders shed, netball hoops and basketball nets. The play 

leaders are members of the school who care for their peers and make sure that everyone 

has friends. Inside the play leaders shed there is all the equipment for playtimes times: 

footballs, netballs, basketballs, tennis balls, tennis rackets, tiger feet and bucket stilts. Our 

school is very safe and all equipment is child friendly. 

In our school we do lots of clubs and sports throughout the year. These include: football, 

netball, basketball, sewing club, handball, newspaper club, hockey, computing club, and 

many more sports and other clubs. The school is very passionate about sport which we want 

to develop. In the school we have one major football tournament every year which is 

Lenham football tournament. We’ve done very well in this tournament. For example, this 

year our year 3 team came 4th, our year 4 came 2nd and our year 6 team came 3rd! We also 

have a netball team which takes part in a netball league. In addition, we do a lot of other 

sports competitions around the school, in house tournaments and football friendlies against 

other schools.  

Yours sincerely, 

Year 6 House Captains 


